
 
 

Important 

We are organizing this winter sport together with Face Off and Drs. Vijfje and we have 
a minimum amount of 56 and a maximum of 70 people. Of course it will be easy to find 
enthusiastic people for this winter sport. However, if we do have less than 56 
registrations, we’ll have to pay a certain amount and the price can go up a bit. But that 
is a big if! We’ll do everything to prevent this from happening and we’ll let you know 
as soon as possible. 

Registration 

Are you convinced?! The registration for this amazing winter sport opens this 
Wednesday 21th of November at 20:00 sharp. So gather your team mates and 

be ready. There is a limited amount of spots, so don’t wait too long with 
signing up. If these spots aren’t filled, the registration opens as well for 

friends of owls and moessies. Registration is possible until 17:00 on 30th of 
November. Payment can be done in parts (30% at registration) and the final 

payment should be done 6 weeks before departure. 

 

 


